
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 4th March 

 

Welcome back. It was lovely to have our 

children return to school healthy and happy 

after their slightly extended half term. The 

children have had a lovely week in school 

and the atmosphere in school as I walk 

around is very calm. 

World Book Day 

The children had a wonderful day yesterday 

celebrating 25 years of World Book Day. 

Mrs Walker did a fabulous job organizing 

the day and the children did you proud in 

their amazing outfits.  

I am including some pictures to allow you to 

see some of the lovely activities the 

children enjoyed.  
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Year 6 

Miss Jerz held a meeting on Tuesday for 

all Year 6 parents and their children. Thank 

you to those who managed to attend, your 

support is greatly appreciated. Those who 

were unable to attend, your support is 

greatly appreciated.  

Year 6 are taking part I a careers expo 

next week alongside Year 4 and 5, where 

they will be challenging stereotypes in the 

world of work. Year 6 will also work with 

Tees Valley careers to look at career 

options over a 3 week period. 

The English and Maths practice papers 

offered for sale at the meeting at a cost 

of £7 for both sets or £3.50 for each are 

in school. Children can collect theirs as 

soon as monies are received. 
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Year 2 

Mrs Barber is looking forward to 

meeting Year 2 parents on Monday 14th 

March at 2.30pm. 

National Dogs Trust 

The Dogs Trust are in school this very 

day working with children from Year 1 to 

Year 6. They are educating the children 

about being dog smart. Basically how to 

behave safely around dogs, promoting 

and embedding our PSHE curriculum, 

promoting discussion around actions and 

consequences and encouraging critical 

thinking.  

 

 

      

Eco Committee 

Thank you to Mrs Moore, our eco-

committee and the hardy volunteers 

who completed a litter pick at the 

local playground this Wednesday. 

 

School Council 

Our school council are amazing! They 

are currently writing a letter to local 

businesses to ask for support in 

attaining resources to develop a 

sensory garden/area on the field in 

remembrance of Indie. They have 

also decided we should have a ‘Pay to 

play’ afternoon to raise funds for 

Comic Relief. More details next 

week. 

 

Red Noses will be on sale from 

Monday 14th March at a cost of 

£1.50. 



 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

 

Reception: Harry 

 

Year 1: Jacob H 

 

Year 2: Finley 

 

Year 3: Isla 

 

Year 4: Daisy D 

 

Year 5: Millie   

 

Year 6: Megan 
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Stars of the week 

 
 

Reception: Mila 

 

Year 1: Marcus 

    Eden 

 

Year 2: Hunter 

     Darcy 

 

Year 3: Nancy 

     Dennyboy 

 

Year 4: Ollie 

     Lola 

 

Year 5: Sophia 

     Zac 

 

Year 6: Cole 

     Freya 

      

 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


